
with Issue no. 4, you are just holding in your hands, we are celebrating the first anniversary of our laser mag-
azine. By launching it into our laser family, we could not expect such a high acceptance and joy having now a
journal, which makes us a global laser community. My special thanks are directed to those colleagues who have
supported us with the submissions of their scientific studies, case reports and congress and/or society reports.
I am looking forward to receive even more contributions next year, because I have seen many colleagues, groups
and universities being stimulated to participate.

For the upcoming Christmas Holidays I would like to wish all of you a peaceful and harmonious time—detached
from the stress and burdens of our daily responsibilities. For the new year I wish you a successful start and for
our society an outstanding WFLD Congress. This World Congress will be an extraordinary meeting, embedded
in one of the biggest dental exhibitions and congresses of the world—the AEEDC 2010 Congress in Dubai. If you
have not yet made your decision to participate in this congress it is high time to enrol now. I am sure you will
not regret!

With my best wishes and greetings,

Yours Norbert Gutknecht
Editor-in Chief
WFLD President
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Dear readers,
Dear colleagues,
Dear friends,

Prof Dr Norbert Gutknecht
WFLD President 
Editor-in-Chief
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